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CUSP Submissions are Coming In! [1]

March 3, 2015 by normandy.roden [2]

It's always exciting to see submissions start rolling in to the CU Shared Practices (CUSP) 
Program.

Already, several innovation-minded employees at the campuses and CU System 
Administration have written to us about the clever ideas they've put in practice. Their 
submissions are now going through the first round of vetting to determine which will be 
published on the CUSP website.

In the meantime ... do you have a best practice to submit? Don't wait -- visit CUSP [3]today!

Questions? Contact CUSP Program Coordinator Fran Chapman. [4]
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